
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: Interested Persons 
 
From:  Jonathan Vickery, Associate Director / Director of Grants 
 
Re:   Funding Opportunities     
 
Date: July 28, 2020

 
 
Thank you for visiting the Texas Access to Justice Foundation’s web site. There are currently no 
available funding opportunities at this time however this is always subject to change should we 
receive new or additional funding. Any new funding opportunities for new applicants will be 
posted on our web site at this location. Please feel free to check back and if you have any 
questions, contact me at jvickery@teajf.org or 1.800.252.3401 Ext 3401. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


